
From: Patrick Thompson <Patrick.Thompson@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 3:06 PM 
To: Howard Brookins <Howard.Brookins@cityofchicago.org>; Patrick Watson 
<Patrick.Watson@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Committee Follow Up 
 

Hello, 
 
Pursuant to our conversation at Committee on March 9th, I am providing a written notice to 
confirm that I abstained at Committee on Matter O2020-1805. Please note in the upcoming City 
Council meeting on March 18th I will also be abstaining. At committee, the presenter 
mentioned that Ryan Companies is involved with the above matter. Ryan Companies is also a 
client of Burke, Warren, McKay, and Seritella and I am Of Counsel at that firm.  Therefore, 
pursuant to the municipal code I am abstaining from this matter. 
 
Thank you, 
Patrick D. Thompson 
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